
Press Release (from the students) 
 

The Coláiste na Carraige BEO committee would like to thank everyone 
who helped us in our immensely successful campaign this year. So far, 
we are the only Donegal school to win the competition, and naturally, it 
wasn’t without great support that we were able to achieve such great 
things. 
This year, we held a successful concert with a wide range of young and  
local musicians, we promoted LGBT rights to the students in our school, 
and showed off how we are all proud of the Irish language, and we  
encouraged all the students of our school to use the language whenever
 they could. 
We advertised all our campaign’s features using posters and social  
media, attempting to reach as many different people as possible, and  
hopefully make a difference. We have had a very successful year and are 
looking forward to next year, when we hope to continue our success. 
Buíochas le na daltaí, na múinteoirí, Serial Twin, The Cavern,  
Johnny Weitbrecht, Maistir Mac an Bhaird, Seosamh Mac Ceallabhuí, an
 'Beo committee' i Leitir Ceanainn, Joe McHugh TD, na moltóirí,  
Conal Herron, Rory Gallagher, Evan Bourke agus an choiste Beo  
Coláiste na Carraige. Go raibh maith agaibh uilig.  
Éist lenár dteanga. Éist lenár gceol! 
 


